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December 1, 2009
Highlights of the Webinar

The purpose of this webinar was to discuss the problems and conflicts in the 2008 version of E-2, Cathodic Protection.  There are questions with the current requirements for hull potential meters and corrosion monitors.
1.   ABYC E-2, Cathodic Protection
· A subcommittee was previously formed to look at the problems with the metering requirements.  A boat builder and an engine manufacturer both wrote letters to ABYC identifying inconsistencies within the standard’s requirements.  

· The subcommittee recommended that the standard be opened up for limited review of this requirement.  The subcommittee also recommended that this standard be moved to the Galvanic Isolator PTC.
· The Electrical PTC agreed with the two subcommittee recommendations and recommended that an editorial review of the standard will also be conducted.
· Next action: Submit the three Electrical PTC recommendations to the ABYC Technical Board for approval.
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